
Paul Tinch - recovering knee surgery 

Gary Clavell 

Judy Whipple - broken wrist from a fall 

Mona Nichols  

Monica Kibbey (Tonya Jones sister) starting chemo Tues 

Marolynn Montgomery (Bekah Thompson’s grandma) 

Anna Bolin (Bekah Thompson’s great aunt) 

Shorty & Susanne Suttles (Mike Suttles parents) 

Mike Suttles 

Pam Hall & family (friend of Levi Monk) 

Teresa Scott 

Joe Combs (Tonya Jones father) 

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  
 

 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks;                    

but if you wish for a name to remain longer, please 

let the office know.  *If you would like a copy of the 

long term prayer list, you can pick one up in the                   

lobby. 

for January 10 

Weekly Need: $3,200                                                                     

Actual Given: $3,360 

Sunday School - 27                   

Attendance - 74 

NHCC Vision:                                                                                                                 

To see Connersville changed by BUILDING and EQUIPPING                    

disciples to WIN the lost and MULTIPLY disciple makers. 

NHCC Mission:                                                                                                        

‘Seeking more of Christ to make Christ known more’ 

Bible Engagement Project | The Beginning 

Week 3: Sin Separates Us From                                 

God - 'The Fall' 

 

Genesis 3.1-24 

The serpent was the shrewdest of all the wild 

animals the Lord God had made. One day 

he asked the woman, “Did God really say 

you must not eat the fruit from any of the 

trees in the garden?” 

 

“Of course we may eat fruit from the trees  

in the garden,” the woman replied. “It’s             

only the fruit from the tree in the middle of 

the garden that we are not allowed to eat. 

God said, ‘You must not eat it or even 

touch it; if you do, you will die.’” 

 

“You won’t die!” the serpent replied to the 

woman. “God knows that your eyes will be 

opened as soon as you eat it, and you will 

be like God, knowing both good and evil.” 

 

The woman was convinced. She saw that 

the tree was beautiful and its fruit looked 

delicious, and she wanted the wisdom it 

would give her. So she took some of the    

fruit and ate it. Then she gave some to her 

husband, who was with her, and he ate it, 

too. At that moment their eyes were 

opened, and they suddenly felt shame at 

their nakedness. So they sewed fig leaves 

together to cover themselves.  

www.newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                                     

Mobile giving is available on the New Heights 

mobile app, or by texting the keyword 'Give'                

to 765-697-9767 



 

 

 

Lookout/Christian                        

Standard magazines                       

for January are                          

available in the lobby.  

To get started on your Bible                             

engagement journey today, download 

the Bible Engagement Project app by 

scanning the QR code in front of you…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

...or visit newheightsconnersville.com/

start and click on ‘EXTRAS’ 

JANUARY IS “SANCTITY OF LIFE”                                        

The Hope Center is having their                            

annual ‘Baby Bottle Campaign.’  

The large baby bottle is in the lobby                     

for change, cash or checks. 

Or if you would like to give online                     

we have added the ‘Hope Baby                       

Bottle Campaign’ fund.  

 


